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COMMUNICATION

From: Macri, Lori CW (PH) - Maer #1003
ITEM-_ 3

Sent: March-07-17 1. 13 -~

To: Josh Martow : e A
Cc: '@ o ; Chong, Clement Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bellisario, Adelina

Sub]ect' FW Dufferln Street and Centre Street Intersection Land Study File 26.6 - P.2017.9

Good Afternoon Josh,

I am forwarding your email to Clement Chong, Project Manager who is the lead on this file and have also copied the Office
of the City Cierk as a matter record.

Thank you.

Lori Macri
Administrative Assistant to the
Director of Policy Planning & Environmental Sustainability

905 832 8585 ext. 8981 | lori.macri@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Policy Planning & Environmental Sustainability
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario, L6A 1T

vaughan.ca

ﬂ VAUGHAN

From: Josh Martow P
Sent: March-07-17 1:06 PM
To: Policyplanning

Cc: Mark Milunsky
Subject: Dufferin Street and Centre Street Intersection Land Study File 26.6 - P.2017.9

Hi,

Attached is an official letter from the Beverley Glen Ratepayers' Association in regards to tonight's Committee of
the Whole (item 3 on the agenda).

Please confirm when this is added as a communication.
Thank you.

Josh Martow
BGRA President



Dufferin Centre Study Report March 7, 2017

Item 3.

DUFFERIN STREET AND CENTRE STREET P.2017.9

iNTERSECTION LAND USE STUDY DRAFT LAND USE PLAN AND POLICIES
AMENDMENT TO THE OFFICIAL PLAN

FILE: 26.6
Letter from the Beverley Glen Ratepayers’ Association:

At the developer’s community meeting hosted in the Patricia Kemp Community Centre,
the residents had a chance to see the proposal in detail. Residents were enthusiastic
about the opportunity to add high-end town homes to the neighborhood, especially in
light of the frequency at which condos are being approved in the area. These opinions
were reaffirmed at our organization’s Annual General Meeting held March 51 at the

Rosemount Community Centre.

The Beverley Glen Ratepayers’ Association would like to extend its support for the
proposal from City Park Homes to build high-end town homes north of the Tim Horton’s

(currently zoned for Low-Rise Residential).

Thank you.
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